Learning and Funl! Newsletter
2.10.2020

It has been another busy week at school in which I have had the pleasure to

be able to take a peek into each class to see what they have been learning. It 1
was fabulous to see all the children enjoying their learning and making great Tower Hill
progress. The teachers are looking forward to sharing some of these suc- Primary School
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cesses with you at our virtual parents evening sessions happening in a few
weeks time. Next week we will let you know how o book on to these sessions.

Sadly we were not able to have our summer fayre this year and the Christmas
fayre is also looking more and more unlikely. We usually raise lots of money
which goes directly into the resources that we provide for the children in
school. The children also love these events! So in order to attempt to ‘fill the
gap' in our fundraising income we will be holding smaller events throughout
the term in a 'covid safe’ way. Please see details of our first event below and
we hope you will be able to support us to raise as much as possible—thank you.

FUN FRIDAY

Friday 9th October
Bring £1 to wear
something purple!

Prizes for the most

purpliest purple people!
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Q%‘ Choctastic Fun!

$.00—3.30 pm

On the playground—
everything a pound!
(Please bring coins so we

don't have to handle
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It is also time for parents with younger chil-
dren to decide which school to choose. If you
know anyone in this position please let them
know we will have a virtual open evening and
meeting sessions available—see flier.

Best wishes

Miss Laura Ovenden
Headteacher

she Tower Hill experience ot
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available on the school website from Thursday 8th October

We welcome all parents and carers who have the difficult decision
of choosing the right school at which to start their child’s learning
Jjourney in September 2021.

Next week we will be promoting
WALKTOBER to the children. This is to
teach the children about healthy lifestyles
and how to help themselves be fit and
strong! As well as encouraging the children
to walk to school we will be talking to them
Friday 6¢h November at 10ar  Tower Hill qbou’r many different activities they can do outside. :f\t.n“umn.is a _bril-
e ﬁem:@ liant time of year to take a walk and find new and exciting things in
fslopbines oL B s fne B Friendip & Lecmin 08 nahl.ur'e. We hope you can support this by walking to school when you
can!

Zoom calls available

with the Headteacher and

Deputy Headteacher on
Wednesday 14th October at 10am
Thursday 22nd October at 6pm

We continue to have excellent links with Christ Church Cove and I'm
delighted to say we will be part of their Harvest service this year—
virtually! Some of our pupils have done videos of themselves doing
readings for the service. These will be shared by Christ Church
CHRIST CHURCH | Cove on you tube and facebook.

cove




Values Award Winners!

Achievement: Hayley & Reuben

High Expectations: Bebe & Shriya

Friendliness: Eloise & Lily-Rose

Fairness: Jordan & William

Hampshire

Confidence: Jessica & Ria
Respect: Matthew & Milly

SENDIASS

SENDIASS stands for Special i Needs & Di:

Information Advice & Support Service.

Hampshire SENIDASS offer a free, confidential and impartial service for
parent carers, children and young people from 0-25 in Hampshire. The

* i\( * * * i\( i\( * * * i\( i\( i\( * * i\( service offers expertise on issues relating to a child’s or young person'’s
special educational needs or disability. No diagnosis is needed to access
* . i\( our service. The service can help you to explore:
Headteachers Star Spotter: Lexi & Lola - National and local policy
71\47 i\f + The Local Offer

i Attendance: Alloa 99'6% i\f * How to resolve disagreements

IGASASASASASAGASASASASASASAGAGAS + How you can access support

- -
¥¢ Smart Award: Tommy i * Your rights and choices 'fﬂ
+ Your opportunities to participate '
ﬁi + Where you can find help and advice Ny
-~

WWW. i i co.uk co.uk
o\ Velig, [+ IASS Helpline: 0808 164 5504
\
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Huge congrat-

HAMPSHIRE ,{‘

i PARENT CARER §A/
ulqtlons to Y
Daniel for be-
Ing our flr‘Sf Hampshire Parent Carer Network (HPCN) offers

parent carers of children and young people aged
0-25 with an additional need (diagnosed or not) or
disability the opportunity to tell the Local Authority,
Health and other services, what life is really like.

ever Year R child to be
awarded with our Bronze
Times Table award—it is
truly remarkable and we
are so proud of him! Well
done to all our other times
table champions this week!

We use our lived-in experience to shape, challenge
and ultimately improve services for our children and
young people living in Hampshire. Professionals
have a duty to listen to parent carers and with HPCN
your voice will be heard loud and clear.

|
0300 303 4330 |
participation@hpcn.org.uk j
ﬁ HampshireParentCarerNetwork |

www.hpcn.org.uk

Upcoming dates.........

Thurs 8th Oct—Virtual School Tour for prospective parents goes live on website.
Thurs 8th Oct—Eiffel class trip to Runways End
Friday 9th Oct—Aspire Class trip to Runways End
Fri 9th Oct—Alloa Class Assembly—will be on website!
Monday 12th October—Macau Class visit to Gilbert White Study Centre
Wednesday 14th October—Alloa to Gilbert White Study Centre

Friday 16th October—Harvest Celebration—Although we can’t invite you in for an assembly this year we will
be doing a show for you!

We would also like to collect for Farnborough Food bank again this year.
Wednesday 21st October—Parent Consultation Evening—Virtual
Thursday 22nd October—Parent Consultation Evening—Virtual
Friday 23rd October—eEiffel Class Assembly—will be on website!
Monday 26th October—Friday 30th October—HALF TERM
Sunday 1st November—Applications open for Reception 2021




